
 

 

 

August 31, 2017 

A message from John Eydenberg,  

Co-Chairman, Deutsche Bank Americas Foundation, 

on Hurricane Harvey 
 
The following was sent to all US employees.  
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
All of us at Deutsche Bank are moved by the images and stories we are witnessing as Hurricane 
Harvey continues to leave devastating effects in Texas. There are reports of loss of life and many 
have been driven from their homes, losing most everything in its wake. While the full extent of 
damages is not yet known, it is apparent that the effect of the storm will be severe.  
 
Deutsche Bank has put in place its Disaster Relief Matching Gifts program, lifting its 5 thousand dollar 
maximum. The bank will match up to an additional 5 thousand dollars per employee for donations 
made to charities responding to the disaster. You may select any tax-exempt organization that is 
actively delivering support to the Houston area. Organizations like the American Red Cross (select 
“DC” for state), Save the Children and Team Rubicon are on the ground, providing immediate relief, 
while local groups like BakerRipley will be involved in long-term recovery.  
 
Additionally, Deutsche Bank Americas Foundation is initially committing 300 thousand dollars to 
nonprofit organizations that will be active in Houston’s rebuilding, particularly for its most vulnerable 
residents. Grantees will include BakerRipley, a local community development nonprofit that has a 
longstanding relationship with the Houston office, and other community organizations, as they 
develop their efforts. 
 
Our thoughts also remain with our colleagues in the Houston office as they continue to endure the 
storm. We are grateful that all have been accounted for through the diligence of the Information & 
Resilience Risk Management (IRRM) team, who are working around the clock to ensure both 
personal safety and business continuity. The bank understands that some of our employees have 
been directly impacted by this, and is offering financial resources to help them with immediate short-
term needs. We will provide specifics to Houston employees. Please continue to refer to dbnetwork+ 
for updates.   
 
John Cryan, who is closely monitoring the situation, said: “I would like to thank everyone for their 
dedication to ensuring the safety of our colleagues in Houston and for their desire to help those who 
need it most. We can take great pride in the compassion of our employees.” 
 
Thank you again for your generosity.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
John Eydenberg 
Chairman, Deutsche Bank Americas Foundation  
Vice Chairman, CIB Americas  

https://www.easymatch.com/dbaf

